
cc 

Info-Flyer AOF-Award 2026 

 
 

Announcement of the ninth competition for the 
 

Annemarie Opprecht Parkinson Award 

 
Ladies and Gentlemen 

 

We are happy to announce the 9th competition for the prestigious International Award for 

research in Parkinson’s disease which is sponsored by the Annemarie Opprecht-Foundation 

(Switzerland). 

 

The Award will be presented in the year 2026 with a sum of 100'000 Swiss franks.  

Deadline for submission is May 31st 2026. 

 

All papers presenting significant results or findings in all areas of research in the field of 

Parkinson's disease (e.g. Basic Sciences, Epidemiology, Treatment) should be considered 

for application.  

 

All researchers in the field of Parkinson’s disease should learn about this ambitious Award. 

Therefore, please inform all interested members of your Department/Hospital/Clinic/ 

Laboratory, your co-workers and research-teams active and interested in the field of  

Parkinson’s disease about this unique opportunity. We further would appreciate if you  

could link your own homepage with the one of the Foundation. Thank you. 

 

All details regarding the Award such as conditions for submission, addresses, 

contacts and deadlines can be found on the Foundation’s homepage: www.opprecht-

foundation.org 

 
 

   M. Sturzenegger, MD  
  Professor of Neurology 
  President of the Prize Committee 

 
Secretariate of the Prize Committee: 
Parkinson Schweiz, Südstrasse 120, 8008 Zürich, Switzerland 
Phone +41 (0)43 277 20 77, E-Mail: aofoundation@parkinson.ch 
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